RUMFORD WATER DISTRICT
SPRING FLUSHING NOTICE

During the next several days, the Rumford Water District will be flushing all water mains and
hydrants of the water system. Depending on unforeseen circumstances, the following schedule
dated could vary.

FRIDAY APRIL 25, 2025 Mains and Hydrants beginning at Milligan Well,
Andover Rd., Route 2, Royal Ave., Old Route 2,
Shopping Plaza, Prospect Ave., Eaton Hill Rd., 1.F
Kennedy Lane, Raymond St. and Blanchard St.

MONDAY APRIL 28, 2025 All Mains and Hydrants in the Virginia Area and
South Rumford.

TUESDAY APRIL 29, 2025 Falls Hill, Bridge St., Spruce St., Holyoke Ave.,
Maple St., Pine St., Knox St. and Franklin St.

WEDNESDAY  APRIL 30, 2025 Franklin St., Washington St., Piscataquis St.,
Penobscot St., York St. and Porter Ave. West.

THURSDAY MAY 1, 2025 Strathglass Park, Somerset St., Cumberland Park,
Highland Park, Hancock St., Swift River Park,
Waldo St., Cumberland St. and Falmouth St.

FRIDAY MAY 2, 2025 River St., Congress St., Canal St., Railroad St. and
Smithcrossing.

Customers are reminded that while the Water District Crew may not be flushing hydrants in your
immediate area, a loss of pressure or discolored water may result in all sections of the water
system for the duration of the flushing operation. Therefore, to prevent problems, users are advised
to avoid using washing machines during daytime hours whenever possible. Flushing water mains
and hydrants is necessary in order to properly maintain the water system. We regret that these
operations may inconvenience water users. Thank you for your cooperation.

The Rumford Water District will not be responsible for damage to piping or appliances not
equipped with proper vacuum breaking valves in working condition.

John Halacy
Superintendent
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